
 

 
 
 

 
Patrick Brown                                            champion.pb95@gmail.com                                        07766056905 
 

28/7/2020 

Re: Football Club at Pimperne Primary School (After School Club) 
Dear All,  
 
Champion sports and Pimperne Primary School have teamed up to continue our Football club that will 
run on a Monday for Key Stage 2 (Years 3-6) from 3-4.15pm. We will also be running a Friday club for Key 
Stage 1 (Years R, 1 and 2.) from 2.45-4.00pm 
 
The cost for the session is £4 per child. The children will change in their classrooms, then meet in the 
library area. At the end of the club, we ask that children are collected from the playground gates. We ask 
that waiting parents/ carers observe social distancing advice. 
 
The children will need to be in P.E kit or their own sports kit. As it is an outdoor club, we ask that children 
have warm jumpers / joggers and possibly a lightweight waterproof. 
During each club, we will focus on Shooting, Passing, and Dribbling skills. We will also set up lots of 
tournaments and matches between the participants.  
 
The Football club will run from Monday the 14th September 2020 until the week beginning the 14th of 
December, which will be a 13 week course for both Key Stage clubs at the low total price of £52. If 
payment is made before the 7th September 2020, then cost will be at a discounted total of £46.  
 
If your child would like to join Champions after school Football club, please message or email Patrick on 
07766056905/champion.pb95@gmail.com   
In this text please include:  
the school name, your child’s name, Year group, and any medical info we should be aware of. Once 
Patrick has confirmed your place, you can then make payment. 
 
Please note: Behaviour Policy- We will make expectations of behaviour clear at the start of the sessions. 
If the coaches believe the behaviour of a child falls short of our expectations be we will sit them out for a 
period of time to reflect. If the same behaviour continues then we will speak to parents at the end of the 
session. This may lead to a suspension from the club for a duration of time. We hope that with parental 
support, this will not be the case.  
Some of our sessions may be photographed and used for our website. If you have any objections to your 
child being photographed, please let us know! 
 
To pay by bacs: 
Bank: NatWest    Acc Name: Champion Premier Skills       Acc: 39914607     Sort code: 54-30-03          
Reference: Childs name and school         
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